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24 February 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

A BOOK FAIR will be held in Mowbray Primary School Hall 
week commencing 

Monday 29 February 2016 
 

 Parents and Carers are invited to attend the Book Fair. 
 
The Book Fair will be held between 3.20pm – 3.50pm each day from Monday 29 February until 
Thursday 3 March 2016.  
 
Books can be paid for with cash or cheque made payable to: Mowbray Primary School. 
 
Our school benefits from all sales and we welcome your support for this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 

    Headteacher 

 

BOOK FAIR 
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